

Laptop Roll Out

During the first two weeks of school DMS was proud to issue a MacBook Air Laptop to each of our students in grade 5-8. Staff and students are all eager to begin working with their new MacBook Air Laptops that will enable all learners to work with one platform as they further their learning at the middle school level. With this initiative, the Demarest School District will continue helping to develop today's learners into tomorrow's leaders.

School Opening

On Wednesday, September 2nd, 2015 Demarest Middle School opened its doors to the student body for another great school year. Our students, teachers, and administrators are excited to make this year tremendous!

New Staff

DMS is proud to welcome two new members to our Social Studies team, Mr. Rochford and Ms. Christine Reynolds. Similarly, Ms. Jessica Schoepflin has begun serving as our newest Special Educator. Ms. Aleen Santana is our excited addition to the reading team, while Mr. DeMaio has begun his role as the new physical educator. We are excited that Ms. Wendy Heffler has returned to the sixth grade! Ms. Eftychiou and Mr. Joseph Fritz have begun conducting maternity leaves in foreign language and music, respectively.





Demarest Middle School
Demarest Middle School
Demarest Middle School

S.T.E.M.

This year DMS is proud to be one of the first middle schools in New Jersey with a dedicated STEM program. (Science Technology Engineering & Math) Learning in our STEM lab is an integrated approach to real life problem solving, engineering and design. DMS is thrilled to have Ms. Bridget Dimartini coordinating and leading this cutting edge program.



Back To School Night

Back to School Night was held on September 17th, and was by all accounts a huge success. Demarest parents had the opportunity to follow their child's schedule, meet each teacher, and take a peek into a day in the life of a middle school student.



Coach DeMaio is proud to announce that the girls & boys soccer season kicks off this week with home games being held at Wakelee Field. Similarly, our girls volleyball team is being led this year by Mr. Chris Nerkezian with home games being held at the DMS gym. GO Wildcats!

